




ABOUT US

Team - 

We thank you all for your kind patronage and 
support which makes us more stronger every year to 
serve you with best of our capabilities.

Idea Innovation and Invention are the part of our 
company policy and this year has come with the 
several consolidation of all. We are pleased to 
inform you that       introduces new products every 
year with the growing demand to meet your 
requirements and be a part of your research always.

Now      has expanded the production capacity by 
setting second state-of-the-art manufacturing 
facility at Dahej–Gujarat which competes with all the 
International Industrial hubs across the Asia. The 
area is spread over 35000 sqm nearly 8.6 acres of 
land in compliance to GMP with ultra modern 
infrastructure. We would utilize the 7000 litre state-
of-the-art for high purity solvents with the storage 
capacity of 300000 litre of solvents. 

Every year we add on Super Stockist / Distributors / 
Stockist to ensure availability at your door step. 
Marketing, administration and operation is our main 
power to serve our valued customers over the years 
with the efficient management of the company.

Driving Your

Innovation
with our chemistry



PRODUCTION 

CAPABILITY

EQUIPMENTS CAPACITY

S. S. Distillation unit cum reactor  

S. S. Distillation unit cum reactor  230L

Glasslined reactor with Distillation unit 600L

Glasslined reactor with Distillation unit 1600L

Glasslined reactor with Distillation unit 200L

Glass Distillation cum reactor  100L

Glass Distillation unit 50L

Glass Distillation unit 20L

1000L

CDH has complete in house production facilities.

We have highly sophisticated facilities for 

distillation and purification of different 

kind of solvents.  We offer the 

most comprehensive range 

of solvents from HPLC to 

Electronic grade to Dry 

solvents. We utilize 

over 7000 liters state 

of the art distillation 

reactors of both SS / 

GLR for high purity 

solvents.

Our storage capacity is 

over 300000 liters with our 

ex is t ing  capac i ty,  we can 

increase our production and packaging 

capability to meet the requirements of our 

customers worldwide.



CDH is recognized as a benchmark for wide range of products of high 

purity. Our Analytical Reagent grade is in compliance to the specification 

of IP, BP, USP and EP grades. We also produce MB (Molecular Biology 

Reagents), Reagents for Microbiology, Reagents for Biochemistry, etc. 

using superior quality raw material. During manufacturing our team of 

engineers ensures that the quality and purity of each product is as per 

specification by conducting series of tests at different stages of 

production. Environmental & Safety concerns are also taken into 

account.

Our production operation offers a wide range of products under one roof. 

Our engineers and chemists employ variety of ultra modern techniques 

for the development of new products.

EQUIPMENTS CAPACITY

S.S. Evaporating pan jacketed 

S.S. Evaporating pan jacketed 750L

S.S. Jacketed crystalliser pan 500L

Glasslined Jacketed evaporating pan 500L

Glasslined Jacketed evaporating pan 50L

S.S. Evaporating pan jacketed 50L

S.S. 316 High pressure autoclave  10L

S.S Vibrator / Shifter 

S.S. Centrifuge Basket size dia 24, 18, 10

S.S 316 Nutsche filter 250 L

S.S 316 Nutsche filter 130 L

Steam heated tray dryer  12 tray

Steam heated tray dryer 24 tray

Steam / Electric heated tray dryer  48 tray

1000L

our tireless efforts to
maintain consistent quality



QUALITY 

ASSURANCE

CDH ensures all the products have clearly defined specifications 

guranteed by careful and sophisticated quality control with 

compliance to the international standard requirements.

Our Q C and R & D departments are equipped with highly modern 

and sophisticated facilities to attain precise results.

We at CDH  feel that Quality is the most important aspect without 

any substitute. In addition to that we are constantly monitoring our 

sales and customer care services to build closer relation with our 

customers.

Major Quality Control Instruments



Complete access to online COA / MSDS / SPECIFICATION
at www.cdhfinechemical.com

PRODUCT 

INFORMATION

SEARCH PRODUCTS BY 

-  Chemical Name

-  Synonym

-  Product Code

-  CAS Number

-  Product Category

-  Grades



      a n  I S O  9 0 0 1 :  2 0 1 5 , 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018 

certified company in accordance with the 

Quality Management System, a quality 

manual and inspection documents define 

the processes and activities of our 

organisation. We periodically monitor our 

services and performance to constantly 

improve and update ourselves. We are 

committed to manufacture products as 

per International Standards for total 

customer satisfaction, achieved by our 

dedicated team work.

GMP is a system for ensuring that 

products are consistently produced and 

controlled according to quality standards. 

It is designed to minimize the risks 

invo lved  in  any  phar maceu t ica l 

production that cannot be eliminated 

through testing the final product.

CE & ISO 13485:2016 marking on a 

product indicates that the product 

complies with and has satisfied the 

essential requirements set out by the In 

Vitro Diagnostic (IVD) Medical Devices 

Directive 98/79/EC, it also demonstrates 

the fact that the product is fit for its 

intended purpose.

CERTIFICATION



COMMITTED TO PEOPLE,

COMMITTED TO THE FUTURE

D C Mediaehydrated ulture 

CE Certified

ISO
9001 : 2015

14001 : 2015
45001 : 2018
13485 : 2016

WHO
GMP



FOR SYNTHESIS (LR & EP)

General purpose reagents used in many 

potential applications in chemical 

laboratories, careful control ensures that 

a consistently high defined quality is 

maintained throughout.

FOR MICROSCOPY 

M i c r o s c o p y  s t a i n s  a r e 

standardised by UV spectrum and 

c o n t r o l l e d  b y  T L C .  T h e y 

correspond normal ly to the 

specifications given in H.J. Conn's 

Biological Stain (1977).

FOR MICROBIOLOGY

Products which have 

been specially purified 

and tested for their 

m i c r o b i o l o g i c a l 

applications.

FOR BIOCHEMISTRY

Highly Purified Reagents for use in 

B iochemica l  research  and 

analysis. They are free from 

inhibits such as traces of heavy 

metals and tested with a view for 

Biochemical work.

ANALYTICAL REAGENT 

(AR)

Our Product range covers 

m a n y  A R  P r o d u c t s 

conforming to the highest 

international standards for 

Analytical and Research 

work of the most responsible character. The 

trace impurities in these Products are 

restricted to the lowest possible limits for the 

utmost precision in laboratory work. We have 

designed a lot of products to meet the 

analytical specifications of IP, BP, USP, EP to 

fulfill the requirements of Pharma Industry.

GRADES OF PURITY

These are specially 

produced for the 

use in various 

hospitals, clinical & 

pathological 

laboratories for 

diagnostic purpose.

DIAGNOSTIC REAGENTS

PURE, PURIFIED

Purified commercial 

products used in many 

chemical laboratories.

HPLC GRADE

Continuing advances in the use 

of HPLC have led to an increased  

demand fo r  so lven ts  and 

reagents in wider range of 

application areas, particularly for 

biomolecular and ion separation. 

Key parameters such as UV 

absorbance, transmittance, non-

volatile matter, moisture content, 

fluorescence impurities and 

a s s a y  a re  v e r y  c a re f u l l y 

controlled.



SPECTROSCOPY GRADE

These are solvents of high optical 

purity for UV / Visible / IR / 

Fluorescence / NMR and Mass 

spectroscopy. The certificate of 

guaran tee  inc ludes  assay, 

minimum transmission at certain 

defined wavelengths in UV range, 

moisture content, non-volatile 

matter etc.

DRY SOLVENTS

These  so l ven ts  a re 

processed & distilled 

with drying agents to 

o b t a i n  a  m i n i m u m 

p o s s i b l e  m o i s t u r e 

content and are most 

suitable for Moisture 

Sensitive Reactions.

EL GRADE CHEMICALS

These chemicals have 

very stringent limits for 

metallic impurities as 

required by the Electronic 

Industry.

NMR FOR 

SPECTROSCOPY

NMR for spectroscopy & 

deuterated solvents are 

provided to NMR-users for 

use in chemical analysis 

and R & D worldwide.

BP / USP / EP

S u i t a b l e  f o r 

P h a r m a c e u t i c a l 

a p p l i c a t i o n  t h e s e 

products are specially 

purified to meet the 

Analytical specification 

of BP/USP/EP

HISURE These are high purity 

chemicals specially manufactured 

and  tes ted  fo r  resea rch  and 

synthesis. As required heavy metal 

content is carefully monitored and 

reduced to minimum possible levels.

PESTICIDE RESIDUE ANALYSIS 

SOLVENTS

These  so l ven t s  a re  deve loped 

especially for the applications in 

residual pesticides analysis and 

a n a l y s i s  o f  o t h e r  l o w - v o l a t i l e , 

environmentally relevant substances by 

using GC/ECD or GC/PND or GC/MSD 

instrumentation. These solvents are also 

suitable for analysis of polychlorinated 

biphenyles (PCBs) class of substance.

M O L E C U L A R 

B I O L O G Y  & 

ELECTROPHORESIS 

GRADE

W i d e  r a n g e  o f 

Molecular Biology & 

Electrophoresis reagents - which are free from DNA, 

RNA & Protease and find application in the 

purification, isolation & analysis of nucleic acids & 

related compounds.



AAS / ICP  

SOLUTION

....and more



ACID & BASES

494825

025732

026099

095735

544305

028505

544425

028516

113460

544475

744580

942120

028514

544735

544738

744120

025330

545505

029270

587100

756355

169215

594655

177615

029420

037137

609725

605075

605080

605085

612135

029578

216215

030054

217175

030064

640205

030307

649665

226325

650055

773520

895440

655985

Chloro Sulphonic Acid AR 7790-94-5

Chloro Sulphonic Acid Pract 97.0% 7790-94-5

Fluo Boric Acid Abt. 40% 16872-11-0

Fluosilicic Acid for Synthesis 16961-83-4

Hydriodic Acid AR/ACS 54-56% 10034-85-2

Hydrobromic Acid 48.0-49.0% 10035-10-6

Hydrobromic Acid AR/ACS 48.0%-49.0% 10035-10-6

Hydrobromic Acid in Glacial ace�c acid Abt. 33.0% 10035-10-6

Hydrochloric Acid (1.18) 35-38% 7647-01-0

Hydrochloric Acid (1.18) AR 35.4% 7647-01-0

Hydrochloric Acid Abt. 36% (1.18) EL 7647-01-0

Hydrochloric Acid Fuming 37% for MB 7647-01-0

Hydrofluoric Acid 39.0-43.0% 7664-39-3

Hydrofluoric Acid AR 40.0-42.0% 7664-39-3

Hydrofluoric Acid AR 48.0-51.0% 7664-39-3

Hydrofluoric Acid EL grade 40.0-42.0% 7664-39-3

Hypophosphorous Acid 30-32% 6303-21-5

Hypophosphorous Acid AR 50.0% 6303-21-5

Molybdic Acid 85.0% 7782-91-4

Molybdic Acid AR/ACS 87.0% 7782-91-4

Nitric Acid EL 69-71% 7697-37-2

Nitric Acid (1.41-1.42) 69-72% 7697-37-2

Nitric Acid (1.42) AR/ACS 69-72% 7697-37-2

Oleum 20% Pract 8014-95-7

ortho-Phosphoric Acid 85.0% 7664-38-2

ortho-Phosphoric Acid 85.0% 7664-38-2

ortho-Phosphoric Acid AR 88.0% 7664-38-2

Perchloric Acid 60% AR 7601-90-3

Perchloric Acid 70% AR 7601-90-3

Perchloric Acid 70% AR for Diamond Industry 7601-90-3

Polyphosphoric Acid AR Abt. 85.0% 8017-16-1

Polyphosphoric Acid for Synthesis Abt. 85.0% 8017-16-1

Selenic Acid for Synthesis 7783-08-6

Selenous Acid 98.0% 7783-00-8

Silicic Acid for Lipid Chromatography 1343-98-2

Silicic Acid Precipitated Dried 99-100.5% 1343-98-2

Silicotungs�c Acid AR 12027-43-9

Sulphamic Acid 99.0% 5329-14-6

Sulphamic Acid AR  99.3-100.3% 5329-14-6

Sulphuric Acid (SP.GR 1.835) ABT 98% 7664-93-9

Sulphuric Acid AR ABT 98% 7664-93-9

Sulphuric Acid EL (SP.GR. 1.84) ABT 98% 7664-93-9

Sulphurous Acid solu�on 5-6% AR 7782-99-2

Telluric Acid AR 99.0% 7803-68-1



HPLC 

SOLVENTS

Product Features



700387 Acetone 

700636 Acetonitrile 

707052 Benzyl Alcohol

709706 n-Butanol 

712095 n-Butyl Acetate 

712897 tert-Butyl Methyl Ether 

715916 Chloroform 

717595 Cyclohexane

717850 Cyclohexanone 

723100 N,N-Dimethyl Acetamide 

727800 N,N-Dimethyl Formamide 

720946 Dichloromethane 

728700 Dimethyl Sulphoxide 

729496 1,4-Dioxane 

730897 Ethyl Acetate 

752138 Methanol 

753040 n-Methyl-2-Pyrrolidone 

765793 1-Propanol 

765853 2-Propanol 

775783 Toluene 

779645 Water 

GC - HS 

SOLVENTS

GC-HS solvents have been developed for more 

sensitive GC-headspace analysis of volatile organic 

impurities.

Exclusively designed for analysis of residual 

solvents described in the European Pharmacopoeia 

(Ph. Eur.), United States Pharmacopoeia (USP) and 

Q3C guidelines of International Conference on 

Harmonization (ICH)

Features:

l  Highly pure solvents, especially tested for 

headspace application

l  Ensure high sensitivity

l  Long life - time packaged under Nitrogen gas

l  Microltration (0.2 µm)



NMR 

SOLVENTS

NMR for spectroscopy & deuterated 

solvents are provided to NMR-users for 

use in chemical analysis and R & D 

worldwide.



Product Code Product Name

SPECIALLY DRIED 

SOLVENTS

These solvents are 

processed & distilled with 

drying agents to obtain a 

minimum possible 

moisture content and are 

most suitable for Moisture 

Sensitive Reactions.



AGAROSE



VARIETY OF 

OILS

Available Packs : 
25 ml, 100 ml, 500 ml



Culture Media Bases
Ingredients

Culture Media bases used for isolation 
cultivation of microorganisms which also 
provides a broad spectrum of peptides with 
better microbiological growth to variety of 
organism.



Molecular Biology Grade
Reagents

Product Name
Product

Code
CAS No.

CDH offers wide range of Molecular Biology & 
Electrophoresis reagents - which are free from 
DNA, RNA & Protease and find application in 
the purification, isolation & analysis of nucleic 
acids & related compounds.



 CE Certified

dehydrated culture media

media bases &

supplements

ISO 13485:2016



ISO
9001 : 2015

14001 : 2015
45001 : 2018
13485 : 2016

WHO
GMP

Microgen Product Highlights

Dehydrated Culture Media

l Alkaline Peptone Water   

l Baird Parker Agar Base

l Bile Esculin Agar

l Blood Agar Base (Infusion Agar)

l Brain Heart Infusion Agar 

l Brilliant Green Bile Broth 2%

l Brucella Agar Base

l Buffered Peptone Water

l C.L.E.D. Agar 

l Cetrimide Agar Base   

l Columbia Blood Agar Base

l Czapek Dox Agar

l Dnase Test Agar Base

l EMB Agar

l Fluid Thioglycollate Medium

l Hektoen Enteric Agar

l Kligler Iron Agar

l Luria Bertani Agar, Miller

l Lysine Iron Agar

l M-Endo BrothMR-VP Medium 

l MacConkey Agar 

l MacConkey Broth 

l Mannitol Salt Agar Base

l Mueller Hinton Agar

l Nutrient Agar

l Nutrient Broth

l Peptone Water

l Plate Count Agar  

l Potato Dextrose Agar

l SS Agar 

l Sabouraud Chloramphenicol Agar 

l Simmons Agar Base

l Soyabean Casein Digest Agar

l TCBS Agar

l Triple Sugar Iron Agar

l Tryptone Soya Agar 

l Tryptone Water 

l Urea Agar Base 

l Violet Red Bile Agar 

l XLD Agar 

l Yeast Extract Agar

Media Component

l Agar Powder

l Bile Salts & Deriva�ves

l Liver Extract

l Malt Extract

l Meat Extract

l Casein Acid Hydrolysate

l Casein Enzyme Hydrolysate

l Liver Hydrolysate

l Liver Infusion Powder

l Meat Infusion Powder

l Casein Peptone 

l Meat Peptone

l Peptone Bacteriological

l Proteose Peptone

l Tryptose 

l Protose

l Sodium Deoxycholate

l Soya Peptone

l Yeast Extract Powder/Paste



Animal Tissue Culture
Tested Chemicals

CDH introducing the comprehensive 
range of animal tissue culture tested 
chemicals. We are one of the pioneer 
supplier of chemicals and specialty 
chemicals, including amino acids, 
antibiotics, growth factors, biochemicals, 
used in cell culture. ATC chemicals are 
analysed with cell culture test to verify their 
suitability in cell culture application apart 
from analytical testing .

These products are specially designed for 
the customers looking for products in 
compliance to USP, EP and BP testing 
specifications. Every batch is released for 
supply is provided with a detailed 
Certificate of Analysis (COA) defining the 
product specification.



Plant Tissue Culture
Tested Chemicals

CDH introducing the comprehensive 
range of plant tissue culture tested 
chemicals on customer demand. Plant 
tissue culture tested chemicals are 
assessed and analysed for chemical 
parameters along with specific plant 
tissue culture tests in order to verify their 
suitability in specific applications.

PTC products are analysed with stringent 
quality control required to maintain 
consistency and quali ty. We have 
developed complete in-house testing 
facilities for all our products and deliver 
the best to our customers. Our range 
include wide range of chemicals including 
macroelements, microelements, amino 
acids, carbohydrates, vitamins and 
organic supplements.



STAINING SOLUTION



Congo Red

Prussian Blue Ziehl-Neelsen Gram’s Stain

Alcian Blue Cresyl Violet Fast Blue Oil Red O

Auramine O

STAINS AND INDICATORS



CDH a pioneer producer of Laboratory Fine Chemical in India Since 1981. CDH always keep enhancing product range and with 

the growing demand and repeated requests by our customers we are pleased to introduce a series of Rare Earth metals and 

their salts. These products are available in various purities from 99% to 99.999% of  individual and co-precipitated Rare Earth 

chemicals, including Oxides, Acetates, Chlorides, Carbonates, Hydroxides, Fluorides, Nitrates, Oxalates, totally covered 90% 

of Rare Earth products, applied widely in manufacturing phosphors, advanced ceramics, pigments, glass, glazes, laser 

crystals, Rare Earth doped fibers.

RARE EARTH 

METAL & SALTS Gd64

15
7.2
5

Sm62

15
0.3
6

Lu71

17
4.9
7



Each 100 gm Solution Contains: Denatured Alchol 69.4% 
w/w Other Ingredients: Acrylates C10-30 Alkyl Acrylate 
crosspolymer,  water,  PEG/PPG 17/6 copolymer, 
Tetrahydroxypropyl ethylenediamine, propylene Glycol, 
Perfume

COMPOSITION

Pour 3-5 ml on the palm and rub gently with backward and 
forward rotating movements with fingers interlocked until 
dry.

DIRECTIONS

INSTANT HAND SANITIZER

Kills 99.9% of germs in

seconds without water

Packing Available

Product Code - DI050  

 50 ml / 500 ml
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